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To Whom It May Concern, 
I have been a patient of Dr Phadke for 10 years  
I have follicular lymphoma  
Dr Phadke is an amazing doctor and a most lovely man  
He has treated me with radiation, oral chemotherapy & IV chemotherapy  
I owe my life to this man 
If I had had a lesser experienced doctor I may not have been alive to write this submission  
I now have to see another oncologist whom I do not have the same faith and trust  
I would like to see Dr Phadke back as he always has my best health interests in check  
Dr Phadke also is a community oriented man  
He single handedly raised funds for the chemo ward at Sutherland hospital so the patients 
could have new chemo chairs  
All I can say is Dr Phadke is a gift from God and I am thankful everyday to him for keeping 
me alive against all odds for 10 years  
Yours faithfully  
Sharon Drake  

   




